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Please explain the requested change(s) and offer ragionale below or on an attachment

The proposal offered here is to award the BGS degree through Undergraduate Studies, but only for those
colleges who do not wish to offer it. Those colleges preferring to continue to offer the BGS degree may
continue to do so. Some students have been unable to graduate from their degree of choice because of
unforseen circumstances or inability to pass remaining required coursework. Because their college does not
offer the BGS degree, they have been forced to transfer to another cgllege and complete a semester or more of
additional coursework. The offering of the BGS degree through Undergraduate Studies would allow these
students to graduate immediately (if they have met requirements for the BGS).
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Email this form and attachments to mjenning@fau.edu one week before the UUPC meeting so that materials may be viewed on the

UUPC website prior to the meeting.
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